
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
August 6, 2025 
 
Dear Robin Hill Families, 
 
At Robin Hill Public School, we believe no child should go hungry while in our care. Providing access to 
nutritious meals is essential to helping our students grow, learn, and thrive. 
 
The National School Lunch Program continues for the 2025–2026 school year. Each year, families must 
complete a Free and Reduced-Price Meal Application Form and meet federal income guidelines in order 
for students to receive meal benefits. Paper applications are available in the school office and in the 
classroom on Meet Your Teacher Night.  
 
We kindly ask every family, regardless of income, to complete this application. Doing so helps us 
qualify for important federal programs and funding that support all students. 
 
Here’s how the program works: 
- Families who meet income eligibility for free meals will continue to receive them at no cost. 
- Families who qualify for reduced-price meals will pay the reduced rate. 
- Families who do not qualify will pay the standard school meal price. 
 
While some have heard that all public schools in Oklahoma will provide free meals to every student this 
year, please note that Robin Hill is not participating in universal free meals at this time. We are exploring 
future options and working hard to ensure our budget can sustainably support our students' needs 
without cutting vital programs or services. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership. Please complete the Free and Reduced-Price Meal Form on 
Meet Your Teacher Night. By doing so, you are helping our school maximize resources and support all 
students. 
 
Sincerely, 
Melissa Baughman 
Superintendent 
Robin Hill Public School 
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